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Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Mount Litera Zee School JOKA! 
 
Hope you and your family members are safe and healthy. 
 
The Global outbreak of COVID-19 has impacted every aspect of our lives with no exception to the entire                  
education system worldwide.  
 
It has always been our effort at MLZS Joka, to provide best academics to all our students. Hence under                   
these circumstances, keeping the welfare of the students in mind, we have already started with online                
classes for Classes VI to X through Zoom App from Monday, 13th April 2020 to help our students make                   
use of their time productively. 
 
We are very happy to inform you that we are now all set to begin with Zoom App based online classes for                      
Classes I to IV and all three streams of Science, Commerce and Humanities for Class XI. 
 
The Zoom App can be accessed from all smartphones, tablets and desktops from the following links: 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=us.zoom.videomeetings 
https://zoom.us/download 
 
The detailed process of using the Zoom App is attached alongwith for your reference. 
 
The schedule for the online classes will be shared with you. The URL links and other details to connect to                    
each class via Zoom App would be shared via Vawsum. We will be conducting an Orientation Program                 
for our students on Saturday, 18.04.20. the schedule for the Orientation Program is given below. The link                 
for the Program and other relevant details will be shared with you via Vawsum: 
 

CLASS TIMINGS 

I 9:00 am 

II 9:30 am 

III 10:00 am 

IV 10:30 am 

XI (All Streams) 10:30 am 



 
 
For Class XI we will be sharing the e-texts of the chapters that would be taught by the teachers during the                     
virtual classes via Vawsum App. For Classes I to IV, we will continue to share material and worksheets                  
the way we have done since the beginning of the session. In addition, online study materials are available                  
on the CBSE website and MHRD’s SWAYAM E-learning Portal and NCERT's ePathshala App for              
students to enjoy different enrichment activities. 
 
We at MLZS JOKA are striving to give our best to the students even at the moment of this crisis and we                      
are here with a digital outlook to help your ward learn in a new way. We look forward to your support and                      
cooperation, as always, in introducing this new learning technique among our students and make their life                
stress-free and lively during this crisis period. 
 
We wish our students Happy Digital Learning! 
 
Thanking you. 
Regards, 
 
MLZS JOKA 
 


